
3rd Annual 
Mother Daughter 

Princess Tea Party

The Radnor Township Recreation & Community Programming Department 

Sunday, November 10, 2019 
1:00 pm-3:30 pm



Thank you to A Taste of 
Britain and The Saturday 

Club for providing a great 
venue and fabulous food 

for 110 guests!

For the third year in a row, this popular 
event quickly sold out within a week!



Thank you to our sponsor, Harmelin Media, for supporting 
this popular event in our community!



A Taste of Britain 
served delicate 
tea sandwiches, 
sweet pastries, 
and a variety of 

elegant teas that 
were fit for a 

princess!



For the entertainment portion of the event, Anna and Elsa put 
on a lovely show with participation from the little  princesses 

in the audience!!





The beautiful 
princesses that 
attended were 

able to meet the 
stars of the show 

and have their 
picture taken!





Everyone had their chance to take home a caricature of 
themselves as well!



The little princesses also had 
fun creating 

their own personalized 
Olaf ornament!



Thank you to our Recreation & Community Programming Department
and volunteers from Radnor High School for hosting such a wonderful 

event for our community! 



Thank you to Christina Ridge for capturing 
beautiful photos of the princesses (and their 

mothers/grandmothers!) looking so 
charming in their gowns & elegant dresses….
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